

Falls-Lenox Primary School

Miss Colleen Longville, Principal | 440-427-6400 | May 2017 | Edition 9



Miss Colleen Longville

Principal

Message from the Principal

We have lots of fun events this May and are grateful to our PTA and PE teacher Mr. Eaton for scheduling an all day Field Day on May 24th!! As we look toward summer, I'd like to thank you so much for your congratulations and kind words as I wrap up 32 years of education. I could not have asked for a more wonderful school community in which to end my career. The students, families and staff at Falls-Lenox are incredible and I am so fortunate to have had the opportunity to learn, grow, and laugh with you.

BULLDOG UPDATE

Thanks for a great year! The 2016-17 school year has been an exciting time! We have much to celebrate as we close out the school year, and much to look forward to in the year ahead. The successful passage of the combined bond/permanent improvement issue this past November provides the resources needed to keep our schools strong. We are excited for work to get underway on the expansion and renovations to Olmsted Falls High School. Among the bond projects planned at the high school is an entire new wing of classrooms that will eliminate the need to hold classes in the trailers, improving safety, security and the overall educational experience. The Permanent Improvement dollars will help with ongoing maintenance and repair needs throughout the district. Some of this work will begin as early as this summer and we look forward to keeping you updated through our website, blog, newsletter and social media. Please watch for more details and have a great summer!





Amazing Teaching & Learning Happening Everyday at Falls-Lenox!

We had an exciting month in April as our students become more independent on the chromebooks while creating presentations and projects to share with their friends! Mrs. LaGruth worked tirelessly to provide a wonderful experience for every student. The planetarium starlab sure was fun! The students were able to learn about our universe, constellations and so much more!

Upcoming Important Dates

5/1-5/5

Spring MAP Reading Assessment

5/2

Helping Hands Meeting 7:15-7:45 a.m. Library Media Center

5/485/5

Lake Farm Park Field Trips

5/12

Special Olympics 9:30 a.m.-1:30 p.m. @ Elyria High School

5/15 & 5/17

Scholastic BOGO Book Fair

5/16-5/18

Spring MAP Math Assessment

More **Important Dates**

5/17

Third Grade Visit to OFIS 9:15 - 10:30 a.m.

5/17 8 5/18

3rd Grade Lolly the Trolly Tour Field Trip

5/23

FL/ECC PTA Meeting 7:00 pm. Falls-Lenox

Field Day

5/26

3rd Grade Picnic Last Day of School for Students

Our PTA is the Best Around, Hands Down!





The Bulldog Party Rock was a huge success with hundreds of students and families dancing the evening away! With face painting, photobooth fun and great music, everyone enjoyed themselves. This is just one of the many events that the PTA sponsors for our students at Falls-Lenox. We are so lucky to be in a community that supports our students both in and out of the classroom!

Inside Our School Community



May Field Trips

The final field trips of the 2017-2018 school year will be to Lake farm Park for our first graders....and our 3rd graders will take the annual journey around town on the historic Lolly the Trolley Tour of Cleveland. Please reference trip dates and teacher initials below to confirm the date of your child's field trip.

Lake Farm Park

- Thursday, May 4 (CD, AK, DP, PSC, LV)
- Friday, May 5: (MPB, KC, SR, RS, MS, BS) Lolly the Trolley Tour
- Thursday, May 18 (AB, ML, AM, LP & SP)
- Friday, May 19: (ZA, KD, AP, JR, BRS & LS)



Become a Bulldog Buddy! If you are interested in volunteering we would love to have you! The Bulldog Buddy program is 30 minutes once a week starting next fall and runs throughout the school year. This is a great opportunity for you to be a positive mentor for some of our students! Please contact Angie Butto at 427-6400 if you, or someone you know, is interested in learning more.



May 26th is the last day of school for students and our 3rd grade picnic at 12:00 p.m. in the Courtyard!



Please join us June 5-9 from 9 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. at Falls Lenox Primary School! For additional information on registration, call 427-6400.